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INT. KITCHEN - DAY

Two mugs rest on a pristine granite countertop to the left of 
a Keurig K-Classic and a full K-Cup Pod Carousel.  A thriving 
succulent rests nearby.  One mug bears a Starbucks crest, the 
other is chipped with a picture of a hungover koala.

A stainless steel fridge is covered in assorted magnets, 
images, and postcards mainly from Australia.  A few magnets 
from New York and NYU are intermixed.

The freezer door features an oversized magnetic white board 
that displays a chore list.  All chores are marked as 
complete.

CUT TO:

INT. KITCHEN - DAY 

A used K-Cup Pod is abandoned in the opened Keurig.  The 
koala mug rests in the sink along with a blue mug, their 
interiors are stained with coffee.  Two dishes are stacked 
next to the sink, topped with a half eaten piece of toast.

The counter is covered in crumbs and small dried-up coffee 
spills.  The dying succulent and the empty K-Cup Carousel 
contrast the white Starbucks mug which is the only clean 
object in the kitchen.  

The chore list on the fridge is noticeably longer and all 
chores are incomplete.  All the magnets and images crowd the 
chore list except for a koala magnet that holds a new strip 
of photos from a photo booth showing a couple kissing. 

CUT TO:

INT. KITCHEN - DAY 

The Starbucks mug stands alone on the freshly cleaned 
countertop in its space next to the Keurig.  A new colorful 
succulent rests nearby the full K-Cup Pod Carousel. 

The chores on the chore list are all marked complete.  The 
only magnets on the fridge are from New York and NYU.  A lone 
postcard from Australia remains. 

A green and gold save the date card is stuck on the center of 
the fridge with a koala magnet.

FADE OUT.
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